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Classroom News 

Once again I would like to thank 
you for your continuous support 
during these first weeks of 
school whilst the children are 
settling in.   
 
The classroom is a happier 
environment and the children are 
ready to explore new activities. 
 
During the month of October we 
will continue with Nursery 
Rhymes.  
 
We will  have fun singing songs, 
reading stories and making crafts  
to help reinforce our theme. 
 
 
       
 
 
 

Twinkle little stars: 
Enjoying the soft 

play 
 



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers  

Happy Birthday to: 
Jana Ebrahim 

Hussain Abbas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 

Hickory, Dickory, Dock. 
 
Incy Wincy Spider. 
 
Twinkle, twinkle, little star. 
 
Head, shoulders, knees and toes. 
 
One, two, three, four, five, once I 
caught a fish alive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note that due to allergies within 
the classroom I am asking that you do not 
send  NUTS of any kind, including 
PEANUT BUTTER or any kind of 
BERRIES.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter.   
 
Please send a spare set of clothes for 
your child to be kept in school. 
 
Please label all your child’s belongings. 
 
I would like to ask you to cut your child’s 
fingernails regularly for the safety of 
your child and others. 
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